
 

 Beverford District Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

20 School Rd  Beverford 3590 

Phone 50376622  Fax 50376844  Mobile 0409 329763 

Email demorton.phillip.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au 

 

29.4.2015 
 

 

Calendar 

Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 

Please come along. All welcome. 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

Term 2 

Wednesday, May 6 
Cross Country and Ball Games   Riverside Park Swan Hill   

all grades 

Thursday, May 7 McKillop Transition Day 

Friday, May 15 Responsible Pet Ownership talk at school 

Wednesday, May 20 School Council Meeting  7.00pm 

May 18 to 22 Book Fair at school 

Tuesday, May 26 SH College Transition day 

Thursday, June 4 Winter Sports and Fun Day 

Monday, June 8 Queen’s Birthday holiday 

Wednesday, June 17 School Council Meeting  7.00pm 

Thursday, June 18 Circus Performance at Woorinen School 

Friday, June 26 Last day of term 2 
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I enjoy reading Tom 

Gates because there are 

a lot of humorous jokes. 

Tom Gates is a school 

student and lives with 

his mum, dad and sister. 
 

Head Lice 

Please check your children’s hair on a regular basis and treat appropriately when 

necessary. 
 
 
 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


 

ANZAC Day 
Our school marchers, Lachlan doing our 

school’s reading and Kye laying the wreath. 
Very well done to all. 

 

  
 

Extravaganza Please return this week. 

My child/ren will/will not be participating in 2015. 

Child’s name Participating  Yes or No 

  

  

 
Mowing Roster 

March 22 Rob McKay May 3 Rohan Shadbolt 

April 5 Shane Barker May 17 Caffrey Family 

April19 Tim van Liessum June 14 Cornish Family 

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 

BBB 

I have made a tentative booking at the Tavern to have a General meeting out the back 

on Sunday 10th May  (not an AGM) at 7pm with some savouries during the 

meeting.  We have had a suggestion that we run an event for the Hospice Appeal and 

also plan some events for during the year.  We have applied for several lots of 

funding and just waiting now to see how we go.  One is for new playground 

equipment at the school and the other is to run some “user friendly” computer classes 

for district people where those with a good knowledge of computers will share their 

skills.  Please let me know how this time and date suits and if you are wanting meals 

before the meeting you will need to book with Paul and Leonie at the Tavern. 

 

Please let us know if you have any issues that you want raised.  We are also looking 

for some new committee members as we feel “new ideas” would benefit the area and 

community. 

 

Ann Young   hdc2@iinet.net.au 0409 5037 11 

 

mailto:hdc2@iinet.net.au


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

SWAN HILL PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 

FETE 

 

SUNDAY 3rd May 
10:00am – 3:00pm 

Plus lots more! 

A GREAT FAMILY FUN DAY FOR EVERYONE! 

 

 



 
 

               Woorinen South Preschool 
 

Enrolment & Open Day 
Friday 22nd May 2015 

 1:30pm to 3:30pm 
Visit the Preschool and meet the teachers. 

Enrolment forms are available from the Preschool on open day, from the 
LMPA website www.lmpa.org.au or call LMPA on 5443 1229.  

If you would like more information, you are welcome to contact the Woorinen 
South Preschool 
        McCalman St, Woorinen South 
        Ph: 5037 6741 

 

 

Cross Country Lunch 

Orders 
Wednesday 6th May 

(Please return order by Friday 1st May) 

  
NAME:……………………………………………………….    

    

___ $1.50 Sausage in Bread  

  

__ $1.50 Apple Prima  

 

___ $1.50 Orange Prima  

    

___ $2.00 Chocolate Milk 

 

___ $2.00 Strawberry Milk   

 

$________________ Total 
 



 
 


